
Committee on Committees and Credentials: May Report 

May Election: Process 

Our election for committee roles and leadership will take place at our May meeting. We will also take 

nominations from the floor. 

We have changed the process as follows: 

• The Office of Institutional Effectiveness is now administering the ballot electronically. This is for 

all positions on the ballot. 

• The ballot will be open for 48 hours after the Faculty Senate meeting ends, so until Friday, May 3 

at 5:00 p.m. 

• Those earning the top votes will be reported. Anyone running for a role may request the vote 

count. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathy Gosser 

CCC Chair 

 

 

    

 

 


